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Power Pool

HELPING OUR MEMBERS WORK TOGETHER
TO KEEP THE LIGHTS ON... TODAY AND IN THE FUTURE





Any newly registered source or sink that has not been added to the current price matrix and is used on a reservation submitted after the price matrix data submission deadline (i.e. 15th of the month prior to posting) will be added to the price matrix in the subsequent posting. In these cases, the POR/POD on the reservation will be used for the loss calculation until the next price matrix is posted. At a minimum, a new price matrix is posted on February 1, June 1, and October 1 of each year. Some situations may require a new price matrix be posted on dates other than the ones listed here, in which case the new source or sink will be included in these updates if the source/sink is registered in TSIN and received by SPP before the 15th of the month prior to the update.
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